
Huachuca City Landfill Fee Increases Support Data 

The Town of Huachuca City, Arizona currently offers tipping fees that are lower 

than all of its business competitors in the area. Despite the modification of fees in 

2023, they were insufficient to cover the total operational and capital 

expenditures for fiscal year 2023-24. The proposed rate adjustments address 

increased operational costs and aligns the city's rates with those of surrounding 

competitors. 

In an effort to enhance the profitability of the Huachuca City landfill, the Town of 

Huachuca City is proposing to increase these fees as follows: 

• Increase the commercial per ton fee from $59.00 to $61.00. 

• Residential vehicle fee will be $10.35 for up to 360 pounds of trash. Over 

360 pounds will be charged at $61 per ton. 

• Increase the fee for dead animals-livestock from $59.00 to $61.00 per 

ton. 

• Increase the charge accounts fee from $59.00 to $61.00 per ton. 

• Increase the special commercial/business rate (minimum 2,500 tons) 

from $38 to $53 per ton. 

These proposed landfill fee increases will be considered by the Huachuca City 

Town Council on Thursday, September 26, 2024, at 6 PM at Town Hall, located at 

500 N. Gonzales Blvd, Huachuca City, AZ. 

If approved, these changes will go into effect on October 1, 2024. 

 

  


